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SINGLE FEASIBLE SOURCE PURCHASE POSTING NOTICE 

The Missouri Department of Transportation has determined that only 

one source can provide the products or services described below. 

 

Title: 7-SL151231 – Dump Bed Replacement 

 

Description:  The Missouri Department of Transportation, St. Louis District, has 

determined that only Viking-Cives Midwest, Inc. can provide the 

Department with replacement of a severely rusted ten foot dump bed body 

with a new Cortin Steel flat bed body, which is compatible with existing 

mounted Mailhot Hoist.  The flat beds bolt and mount to our current 

Mailhot Hoist and rear hinges.  Viking can install flat beds within two 

weeks of receiving our dump truck.  Initial cost is estimated $11,000.00.  

An additional two dump beds may be replaced, for total estimated cost of 

$33,000.00. 

Issues with this purchase may be directed to Stephanie Austin Rashid, 

General Services Specialist at 314-301-1439 or 

Stephanie.AustinRashid@modot.mo.gov, until December 31, 2014. 

Contract Period: December 31, 2014 – March 31, 2015 

Renewal Options: None 

Agency: Missouri Department of Transportation 

Supplier: Viking-Cives Midwest, Inc. 

Morley, MO 

Buyer: Stephanie Austin Rashid, CPPB 

Phone Number: 314-301-1439 

E-Mail: Stephanie.AustinRashid@modot.mo.gov 

Posting Date: December 22, 2014 

Response Date: December 31, 2014 
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